
Forest Hills School District 
March 1, 2023 

 
To All Teachers, Parents, Students and Bus Drivers: 

School Bus Evacuation Drills will be conducted on Wednesday, March 8, 2023 for all 
elementary and secondary pupils transported on all morning runs. 

Daylight Savings Time will become effective Sunday, March 12, 2023, and remain in effect 
until November 5, 2023.  Remember to turn your clocks ahead one hour at bedtime on 
Saturday evening, March 11th.  All schools, offices, buses, and programs of the Forest Hills 
School District will be operating on Daylight Savings Time when classes resume on Monday, March 13, 2023. 

School will be dismissed early on Thursday, March 23, 2023. Junior-Senior High School dismissal will be at 12:15pm.  
Elementary dismissals will begin at 12:45 pm.   

There will be no school for students on Friday, March 24, 2023 to provide for an in-service session for all teachers. 

      
Dr. David Lehman 
Superintendent of Schools 

 
 
 
 

 


